
From: saim rafiq   
Sent: Thursday, October 19, 2023 6:36 PM 
To: COA <coa@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Fwd: Application #: A-2023-0286 
  
Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 
attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 
  
  
  
Name: Rafiq Muhammad Saim 
Mailing address: 87 Olde Town Road, Brampton, ON, L6X 4X9 
Application #: A-2023-0286 
  
  
Hello, 
I / we do not have any objection to extending the driveway width for 89 Olde town Road. 
  
In fact, I would suggest that the by-law should be updated to allow for greater degree of flexibility when 
extending driveways as Brampton has a lot of multi family dwellings resulting in multiple car ownership 
per household. 
  
Regards, 
Saim Rafiq. 
 


